
Chief’s Report May 2022 

-The Marshall Fire has reimbursed us for the repairs to Engine 342 ($702.97) and payment for use of 

Medic 386, Medic 383, and Engine 342 ($8,899.25).  The members received a total of $4,810.10 for their 

time 

-Ember Alliance continues to work on products.  Mike and I are meeting every week with them for an 

hour.  This week we discussed evacuation times, pinch points and the possible necessity to stage some 

people within the district if exit routes become overly congested.  We also talked about exploring 

audible notification systems. 

 

Calls for April:  

3- Lift assists 

2- Smoke reports 

2- LE Assist 

2- Medicals 

1- False Alarm 

1- MVA 

1- Powerline down 

12 total 

Calls for May: 

2- Medicals 

2- Smoke checks 

2- Lift Assists 

1- MVA 

1- Mutual Aid Wildland Fire 

1- Good Intent 

1- Powerline Down 


